
 

 
 
October 22, 2019 
 
 
 
 
To:  Senate 
 
From:  School of Business Administration Executive Committee 
 
Re:  [Systemwide Review] Proposed Revised Policy: Presidential Policy on Copyright 

Ownership. Distributed for Review: 09/23/19 
 
 
 
Please let this memo serve as an official notification that the School of Business Executive 
Committee has no opinion regarding this topic. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


